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From: Melinda King 
Sent: Monday, 14 October 2024 1:05 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Planning panel meeting per 2924/005

Categories: NBLPP

I understand from neighbours that there is a planning meeting to be held this Wednesday. 

I had submitted an objection but did not receive notification of the meeting. 
I understand Friends of Freshwater will address the panel.  

I understand the panel were viewing the site from a public view. I wish to also add the attached 
images from our bedrooms, front door and backyard. The current bottleshop is built on our 
properties  boundary.  

Many thanks  
Melinda & Allan King 
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Sent from my iPhone 




